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FOR IMMEDIATE POSTING 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Changes to the 2021-2024 Collective Bargaining Agreement between  

the Governing Board and Eureka Teachers Association/CTA/NEA  
 

 

When:  Thursday, December 9, 2021 – 6:30 p.m. 

 

What:  Public Comment on Changes to the 2021-2024 Collective Bargaining 

Agreement between the Governing Board and Eureka Teachers 

Association/CTA/NEA 
 

Where: Eureka City Schools Regular Board Meeting 

  (2100 J Street, Eureka, CA 95501 – Room 116) 

 
 

 
At their regularly scheduled meeting on Thursday, December 9, 2021, at 6:30 p.m., the Eureka City 
Schools Governing Board will hold a public hearing to receive public comment on changes to the 
Collective Bargaining Agreement between the Governing Board and Eureka Teachers Association/ 
CTA/NEA for July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2024. 
 
Details of the public disclosure and the impact of these changes on the District budget are available 
upon request from the Business Service Office at 707-441-2412.  
 
Contact: 
  
Renae Will 
Director of Personnel & Public Affairs 
Eureka City Schools 
Tel: 707-441-3379 
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